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Sheppard Mullin Represents Molina Healthcare in Acquisition of
Magellan Complete Care

04.30.2020
 

Sheppard, Mullin, Richter & Hampton LLP represented Molina Healthcare, a leading provider of managed health
care services under the Medicaid and Medicare programs, in its acquisition of Magellan Complete Care (MCC)
from Magellan Health, Inc. MCC operates managed care plans serving Medicare and Medicaid members in six
states including Arizona, New York and Virginia. The purchase price for the acquisition is approximately $820
million, net of tax benefits.

Upon the closing of the acquisition, Molina will serve more than 3.6 million members in 18 states. The
acquisition represents a synergistic fit with Molina’s own Medicaid and dual-eligible businesses.

The Sheppard Mullin team was led by partner and Private Equity Team Leader Aytan Dahukey and associates
Vinay Bhupathy, Katherine Turke, Keren Baruch and Melissa Gertler with assistance on tax from partner Amy
Tranckino.

Click here to read the press release.
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